
E.H. Lindley to Governor Walter Huxman
In this letter to Governor Huxman, University of Kansas Chancellor E.H. Lindley informs Huxman that a group
of African Americans visited his office and complained that the university's medical school had never allowed an
African American to graduate.  Chancellor Lindley suggests to Huxman that the matter must be investigated
because "our schools must be and remain open to all classes of citizens."
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